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Dear Sirs,  
 
I wish to object to the proposed building of 1400 houses on the Brooklands Farmland. 
 
The reason being  our existing infrastructure ie. Sewage,  roads, drainage, doctors  
etc surely cannot cope with more housing. Not to mention the damage to the wildlife and countryside.   
 
Please reconsider granting this development. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jackie Blagden 
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